
 
 

 

 

May 5, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Due to newly implemented U.S. government tariffs on imported goods, Fineline will be adjusting 
pricing effective June 6, 2025, as follows: 

• Imported Products: 14% price increase 
• U.S.-Manufactured Products: 5% price increase 
• Custom Print & Direct Container Orders: New pricing takes effect immediately 
• Contracted Business: Adjustments will follow the terms outlined in your agreement 
• Order Limits: To ensure fair distribution, order quantities will be capped at 105% of 

historical averages  

We are actively working to mitigate the impact of these tariffs by expanding our global 
manufacturing footprint—especially outside of China—and by seeking efficiencies throughout our 
supply chain. 

We sincerely appreciate your continued trust and partnership. Fineline remains committed to 
delivering high-quality products and outstanding service. Should you have any questions, please 
don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Rob Kirby 
Vice President of Sales 
Fineline Settings 

 


